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Jean-Marie Wissell &  

Christine Viens 
 

Jean-Marie and Christine have dedicated their efforts to enhancing the cultural history 

of the French Canadian community as well as the First Nations community. They are 

members of the executive in the Ermatinger Clergue National Historic Site, assisting in 

preserving and highlighting one of the founding establishments.  

They participated in the re-enactment evnts at the Fort St. Joseph National Historic Site 

and were involved in the Richards Landing and Hilton Beach parades. Their intense 

involvement with a variety of historic groups, demonstrates the heritage of the French 

and First Nations communities and ensure it is preserved and highlighted within the 

community. 

They are both members of the executive of CÉFA and assist in the education of French 

language to the adults in the community.  

  

 


